Ways to give

Provided by Finance Committee, 21 September 2018

All the church ministries and operations are supported by the generous giving of the church members, attendants, visitors, etc. If you'd like to contribute, there are several options available as described below.

Sunday Offering: Offering is received at every Sunday service. Cash or checks can be placed in the offering bags. You may put your cash or checks in envelops or directly put them in the offering bags.

The check format: "Payable To" is "CBCGB". In the memo field, you may specify which ministry funds and the amounts of your donation will be. For example: General Fund \$200; CBE \$200; Mission Fund \$200; SCM \$200; etc. You don't need to write multiple checks for your donation. One check for multiple ministries works fine. You may donate to any of the current ministry funds, such as:

常項基金General Fund宣教基金Mission Fund慈惠基金Benevolence Fund

社會關懷 SCM (Social Concern Ministry) 擴堂基金 CBE (Church Building Expansion)

南區建堂 MS Building Fund (Metro South Building Fund)

恩愛夫妻營 MER (Married Couple Retreat)

中文堂退修會 CM Retreat (Chinese Ministry Retreat)

牧者醫療幫助 Medical Hardship Fund

美國國際關懷協會

(李秀全牧師) USA Care Ministries Intl (Pastor Morley Lee)
Lynn 短宣 STM-Lynn (Short Term Mission -Lynn project)
紐約短宣 STM-NYC (Short Term Mission- New York City)

亞洲短宣 STM-Asia (Short Term Mission - Asia) HOPI 短宣 STM-HOPI (Short Term Mission-HOPI)

吉尔吉斯斯坦短宣 STM-Kyrgyzstan (Short Term Mission-Kyrgyzstan)

Through the mail: Checks can be mailed to our church office:

CBCGB

(Attn: Finance Committee) 149 Spring Street

Lexington, MA 02421

Electronically: Many people now give to the church via the bank's online bill payment service. To set up the online bill payment, please refer to your bank's guide. The Payee information will be:

CBCGB

(Attn: Finance Committee) 149 Spring Street Lexington, MA 02421 You don't need to use the account number (use "no account number" option) or just use CBCGB.

Stock Gifts: Some individuals find it to be convenient (and advantageous for tax purposes) to directly contribute shares of stocks. If you feel like to contribute the stock gifts, please contact Finance Committee first at treasurer@cbcgb,org. The CBCGB Finance Committee is in the process of setting up the related account(s), and will be glad to make all the arrangements and the full market value of your securities will be received by the church and posted to your giving records for tax purposes.

If you have any general questions or would like more information about giving, please contact church's Finance Committee at treasurer@cbcgb.org